Class 1

This term in Class One we will be delving into the world of Magic and Mystery.  We will be creating our own wizard school, mixing spells and potions, and inventing our own state of the art flying devices, amongst many other magical things. We will be finding out about our own magical powers and relating these to our school values of friendship, care and trust. Please feel free to send in any books or resources that you think may enhance our topic.
How may I help my child? 
Autumn Term is a big step for the children moving into Foundation 2. They will have daily phonic and number sessions which will progress rapidly. I will be sending home the children`s reading packs next week, with a reminder of the information we covered in our Phonic meeting last term. Regular, short practise at home will really benefit your child. Please feel free to pop in and discuss anything you`re unsure about.

The children will also start their weekly challenge books next week. These are short activities to do at home, to share and enhance our learning at school. This has become an invaluable link between home and school life, with an aim to communicate learning with you in a fun and meaningful way for your child. These are normally set on a Friday, and the children are given an opportunity to share their challenge work with the class the following Friday

We will also be improving our counting skills and working hard to recognise and order numbers to twenty. Noticing and commenting on numbers at home will improve your child`s confidence with number, Simple activities like counting to twenty in the car on the way to school, or counting the peas on your dinner plate are simple but extremely effective.
The children in Foundation 1 will be spending time getting to know the  routines of school life. Simple routines like saying goodbye to a parent at the door, before walking into school on their own, demonstrate a secure and independent child who is ready to learn. They will take part in daily group activities working on their speaking and listening skills, and will begin to form those special friendships that will last throughout their school life.
Please don’t hesitate to pop in if you have any concerns. My door is always open. 

Mrs Lee
